

Dear Finalsite Clients,

We know your website is a critical communication hub for your schools and sincerely apologize that we are not fully online this morning as promised. Websites are beginning to go back online, however full restoration has taken us longer than anticipated.

We understand this is not the message you hoped to hear this morning and are sorry for the delay. You have our word that more information will be forthcoming soon on what happened and where we are with restoring service to your website.

Sincerely, Tim McDonough Chief Client Officer

Finalsite, 655 Winding Brook Drive, Glastonbury, CT 06033, USA

Manage preferences